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VPD Investigating Shooting 
  
Just before 10:00 a.m., VPD officers were called to Goshen Avenue and Mooney Boulevard for a 
report of shots fired. 
  
When officers checked the area, they found shell casings near Houston Avenue and Woodland 
Street.  
 
Green Acres Middle School, Sequoia High School and Creekside Community School were 
sheltered in place as a precaution. The shelter in place was quickly lifted. 
 
The shooting is under investigation.  
 
Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to contact the Visalia Police 
Department at 559-734-8117. Those wishing to remain anonymous can contact the 
Anonymous Tip Line at (559) 713-4738. 
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